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In order to minimise Covid-19 risks we are amending the school day as follows: 

 

 

This will allow us to: 

- Keep year group bubbles separate by significantly reducing the number of pupils moving around 

the site at any one time 

- Keep pupils separated and safe at the end of school by staggering (by 5 minutes) the dismissal to 

avoid all 1600 pupils leaving site at once. 

- Allocate year groups to separate yard areas at break & lunch and ensure that only one year group 

needs to use a specific canteen facility at a time 


